

## **NEWSLETTER December 2020**

Dear AAMSSA member,

The AAMSSA Executive Committee would like to take the opportunity to thank our loyal members and Corporate Partners for their current, as well as future support of the Aesthetic and Anti-Aging Medicine Society and the Aesthetic industry.

While there was much uncertainty during coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, AAMSSA continued to keep you updated on appropriate Aesthetic Medicine practice through e-News, Facebook, and the website.

**Kindly take note**, you will be receiving a password reset notification email from the AAMSSA website. Once you have received the notification, you can login to the AAMSSA members area and update your password (minimum 6 characters) as well as your profile.

Visit the New AAMSSA Website Library to catch up on activities of your society.

May you enjoy a well-deserved break and a blessed Festive Season!!!



Click and Read: AAMSSA Media Statement COVID-19 Issued, 14 April 2020

Click and Read: AAMSSA Guideline – The risks of practicing Aesthetic Medicine in non-clinical setting Issued 09 Dec 2019

Click and Read: AAMSSA Guideline - Safe Practices on Social Media Issued 25 Oct 2019.pdf

Click and Read: AAMSSA Position Statement IV Nutrient Therapy Issued 6 Sept 2019.

Click and Read: AAMSSA Guideline – Consent for Clinical Photography Issued 26 Aug 2019.

Click here to access: HPCSA Professional Conduct & Ethics

Reference document - AAMSSA **Ethics** (2 CEU's) and

Click here to start Questionnaire

Click and Read: In **Longevity** you can read the AAMSSA Editorial about the Future Trends in Aesthetic Medicine

Click and Read: In **A2 Anti-Aging & Aesthetic Magazine** you can read the AAMSSA Update on
Micro-Needling Devices: Not all are created equal.

